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February 5, 2008
The Bend Seed Extractory

U.S. Forest Service
63095 Deschutes Market Road

Bend, OR  97701

(541) 383-5646

Dear Nita Rauch:

Please return the following material by _June 8, 2008__ to _my address above_:
GBRI – 1 
Lomatium dissectum
GBRI – 2
Eriogonum umbellatum
GBRI – 3
Lomatium grayi
GBRI – 4
Lomatium grayi
GBRI – 5
Lomatium dissectum
The following collections should stay at Bend until further notice:

GBRI – 6
Eriogonum umbellatum
GBRI – 7
Lomatium triternatum
Material that is no longer needed by my program directly, and should be made available for broader distribution facilitated by the Seeds of Success National Coordinating Office:

GBRI – 8
Achnatherum hymenoides
GBRI – 9
Achnatherum hymenoides
I understand the GBRI – 8 and GBRI – 9 will be made available for distribution via the National Plant Germplasm System’s Genetic Resource Information Network as quantities allow. SOS Field Collection data forms are enclosed and have also been sent to the SOS National Coordinating Office.
Sincerely,

Nancy L. Shaw

Research Botanist

U.S. Forest Service

Rocky Mountain Shrub Lab



